
 
 
September 1, 2017 

 

Joint Committee on Finance, Revenue and Bonding:   

The Honorable John W. Fonfara, Senate Co-Chair 

The Honorable L. Scott Frantz, Senate Co-Chair 

The Honorable Jason Rojas, House Co-Chair   

The Honorable Christopher Davis, House Ranking Member  

 

Appropriations Committee:       

The Honorable Paul M. Formica, Senate Co-Chair  

The Honorable Catherine A. Osten, Senate Co-Chair   

The Honorable Toni E. Walker, House Co-Chair     

The Honorable Melissa Ziobron, House Ranking Member   

 

Legislative Office Building       

Hartford, CT  06106        

 

Dear Mesdames and Messrs.: 

 

Pursuant to Section 3-37(b) of the general statutes, please find attached the monthly report for 

July 2017, which provides certain information regarding the State’s cash position and bonding.  

 

The report for July 2017 shows strong overall cash balances.  No temporary transfers from bond 

proceeds investment accounts have been made since December 2014.  As of August 26, 2017, 

our total available cash equaled $2.5 billion.  

 

As always, our office will keep you updated on developments with our cash flow. In the 

meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lawrence A. Wilson 

Deputy State Treasurer 

 

 

Attachment 

cc:  The Honorable Dannel P. Malloy, Governor 

  Mr. Neil Ayers, Director, Office of Fiscal Analysis 

  Mr. Michael Murphy, Section Chief, Office of Fiscal Analysis 

  Mr. Eric M. Gray, Principal Analyst, Office of Fiscal Analysis  



 

 

 

 

 


